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Mr Donald Campbell 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
419/1 Gray Street 
NEW FARM QLD 4005 

Dear Mr Campbell 

Thank you for your email of 25 January 2018 about the Alice Street/Edward Street (Botanic 
Gardens) Riverwalk project. 

The Lord Mayor appreciates your concerns and has asked Council's City Projects Office to 
review them. 

This matter is being carefully considered and the Lord Mayor will provide you with a response 
in due course. I sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter in the interim, please contact the project team during 
business hours on 1800 600 163 or email bikewayprojects@brisbane.q1d.gov.au. 

Thank you for taking the time to contact the Lord Mayor. 

Yours sincerely 

--1 
Trish Levey 
ACTING MANAGER 
LORD MAYOR'S ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 
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